
From: GARY LONG
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Speed Humps on Strub Avenue
Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:23:52 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Whittier Council Members,

We have received notice of the proposed speed humps on Strub Avenue between La Cuarta Street and Second St.
We want to submit our opposition to this proposal as our street has very minimal traffic. We have lived here for 50
years, raising our children with no difficulty with the traffic. We have seen no increase in traffic over this time.
Strub is not a main thoroughfare for approaching schools or post office, or any other public facility. Therefore, we
see no need to install speed humps which interfere with our normal driving in and out of this residential area.

We appreciate your kind consideration in this matter and giving us an opportunity to voice our opinion. We trust you
will take our position into consideration seeing that we having been long time residents.

Respectfully,
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Long
8341 Strub Avenue

Sent from my iPad
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